
Announcements for Thursday, September 23, 2021 

 

❖ Best Buddies will have their 1st meeting TOMORROW MORNING at 8:50 am in the small 

Cafeteria. 

 

❖ Colors of Bartram’s first meeting is TOMORROW MORNING at 8:45am in Mrs. DiDeo’s 

room 223. 

 

❖ Seniors!  Do you need help completing your college applications or have questions 

about applications?  School counselors will be available in the Media Center on Tuesday, 

September 28th from 2 pm-4pm to help seniors with post-secondary applications.   No 

appointment necessary, just show up (with a pass from the teacher or during modified 

period).   

 

❖ The Tri-M Music Honor Society is open for applications now through October 1st.  If you 

are a junior or senior enrolled in a music class or ensemble, please see Ms. Mattingly for 

more information and an application.  Applications will be accepted until Friday, 

October 1st for the Tri-M Music Honor Society. 

 

❖ Hispanic Heritage Month is celebrated between September 15th and October 15th. 
Today’s Hispanic Heritage Month fact is presented by the Hispanic Honor Society:  Did 
you know? So many pieces of standard “American” culture were imported from south of 
the border. For example, the cowboy hat, rodeos, and ranching are all from Spain and 
Mexico. 
 

❖ Starting Monday, September 27th National Honor Society will provide peer to peer 

tutoring in the library each week on Mondays after school from 3:50-4:30 and Thursdays 

before school from 8:45-9:15. If you need help in one of your classes NHS is here. 

 

❖ Any girls interested in playing softball should plan to attend a brief meeting Friday 
morning, September 24th at 8:50 in the Weight Room.  See Coach Harman with any 
questions. 
 


